To:

From:

BEDFORD COLLEGE

(UNIYERSITY OF LONDON)

MEMORANDUM

The Accountant

Marion Ferguson, Director of Nursing Studies. 28.3.83.

Insurance Cover for Nursing Students

Referring to your memo. of 15th February, could you please let me know
if any reply has been received from the insurers, as this question of
indemnification of our students against accidents to third parties

has been going on for some time and we still have no evidence to offer
the ward sisters concerned that such insurance is in force.

As our students do not come under the umbrella of the liospital's
insurance, the ward sisters look to us for reassurance that this has
been taken care of by the College, and we would like to be able to
provide them with a copy endorsement as proof, and they are still
pressing us to do this.



BEDFORD COLLEGE

(UNIVERSITY OF LONDON)

MEMORANDUM

To: Mrs. M. Furguson, College Nursing
Officer
From: The Accountant

15 February 1983
INSUEANCE COVER FOR NURSING STUDIES

In reply to your memorandum (undated), I confirm that the endorsement was
duly received and a copy passed on to the Middlesex Hospital. They have
since written again seeking a further form of indemnification from College
and this has been referred back to our insurers.

I have also referred to the insurers the fact that the Ward Sisters are seeking
re-assurance regarding indemnification against accidents to third parties
arising from the presence of our students. It may be a case of the Ward
Sisters seeking the re-assurance from their own H.M.C. but I will advise you

as soon as 1 have a reply.
M.J EDREWEET

Accountant



